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To the Oregon Legislature: 

 

I strongly oppose repealing Oregon's vote by mail system!  Our system is very secure 

with miniscule evidence of any voter fraud.  Vote by mail provides easy access to 

voting for ALL Oregonians, especially people with disabilities and senior citizens.   

 

The people who want to impose in person voting want to disenfranchise thousands of 

Oregon voters by making it harder to vote.  Please do not allow this to happen! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tiffany Harlan - a proud Oregon resident and voter 

Corvallis, Oregon  


